
On November 1, 2024, we filed a request with the 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
(SDPUC) to increase our Transmission Cost 
Recovery Rider, which is part of the Transmission 
Cost Recovery line on your bill. The proposed 
change is for bill use on and after March 1, 2025.  

The filing can be found at 
https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2024. 

Customers may join with 24 others to file written 
objection to this increase and to request that the 
SDPUC suspend the rate and hold a public 
hearing on the filing. 

https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2024


For more information, contact us at 800-257-4044 
or visit otpco.com. 




